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ATTN: Secretary of the Commission

RE: Demand for Hearing on Indian Point License Transfer, NRC-2020-0021

Dear Sir or Madam Secretary:     

As you are doubtless aware, the planned closure and decommissioning of the Indian Point
nuclear facility affects at least 
20 million people who reside within a fifty (50) mile radius of the IP nuclear facility.

Accordingly, in my view, the NRC needs to hold one or more regional adjudicatory hearings
regarding the proposed license transfer; and these hearings need to be held where the public
may testify as to the gross inappropriateness of the appointment of the Holtec corporation as
decommissioning agent.         

Very truly yours,    

==John H. Reynolds
290 West 234 Street
Bronx, NY 10463

(13th Congressional District, New York)    

cc: Hon. Adriano Espaillat (CD-13, NY)     
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